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Comments: I am writing as a concerned citizen in support of the Judiciary funding bill 
to include DWI Court. WI Court has been nationally recognized, being the recipient of 
the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration Public Service Award in March 
2015 in recognition of the collaborative efforts to reduce traffic fatalities due to 
alcohol impaired driving. Securing state funding is essential to keeping Hawaii's 
roads safe and an effective investment for our communities, especially as policy that 
anyone regardless of political beliefs would support. Thank you! 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing, 
improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or 
distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing. 

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email 
webmaster@capitol. haw a ii .gov 


